
 

 

DATE:  November 15, 2015 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification 3   

RE:  GRB Kitchen Pipe Replacement Project  

TO:  All Prospective Bidders  

 

This Letter of Clarification is issued as part of the referenced project solicitation for the purpose 

of extending the Submission Deadline from November 16, 2015 to November 19, 2015, as 

indicated below:  

 
BIDS DUE:  11:00 A.M. on November 1916, 2015 (the “Submission Deadline”) 

 

When issued, Letters of Clarification automatically become a part of the invitation to bid and 

supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. Bidders are 

responsible for ensuring that they have obtained any such previous letters associated with this 

solicitation. By submitting a bid, bidders shall be deemed to have received all Letters of 

Clarification and to have incorporated them into their bid.  

 


